
  “Connect globally. Thrive locally.” 

 

CITY OF SANTA BARBARA 

SANTA BARBARA SISTER CITIES BOARD 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

Please note that the 

Santa Barbara Sister Cities Board meeting 

scheduled for 

Wednesday, July 3, 2024 

12:00 p.m. (noon) 

has been  

CANCELLED. 
 


